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April 11, 2014
Transmitted via E-mail

Mr. Stephen Hoffman

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (5304P)
1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW

Washington, DC 20460

Re: Response to Final Report
Coal Combustion Residue Impoundment Round 12-
Dam Assessment Report
GenOn Northeast Management Company -
Conemaugh Generating Station
New Florence, Pennsylvania

Dear Mr. Hoffman:

As requested in your March 28, 2014 Letter, GenOn Northeast Management
Company, a subsidiary of NRG Energy, Inc. (NRG) is providing our response
to the final Coal Combustion Residue (CCR) Impoundment Round 12 — Dam
Assessment Report (Report) for the Conemaugh Generating Station.

According to the Report and Enclosure 1 of the March 28" letter, no
recommendations by Dewberry Consultants LLC appeared to be warranted at
this time for:

Remedial work to ensure structural stability.

Remedial work to ensure hydrologic/hydraulic safety

Additional supporting technical documentation

The surveillance and monitoring program of the management units
The continued safe and reliable operation.

Conemaugh Generating Station will continue the surveillance and monitoring
program as describe in the Report to better ensure the continued safe and
reliable operation of the CCR impoundments.
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Please do not hesitate to contact me at (724) 597-8310 if you have any
questions or require additional information.

Respectfully Submitted,

70 A -

Stephen M. Frank, P.E.
Senior Environmental Specialist

cc:  John Balog, General Manager, Conemaugh Generating Station



